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CHANGE 
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At a special called meeting of the 

Exchange Club of Killeen Board of 

Directors on August 6, 2015, 

President Charlie Guidry advised 

that he would be stepping down as 

President and assuming his role as 

Immediate Past President.  The 

position of President can be filled 

with any Past President of the club.  

He also advised that Barbara West 

had resigned from the Board of 

Directors and from the club.  

President advised that her 

resignation is effective when 

received by the President.  He 

stated that her position can be 

filled by appointment. 

President position – National 

Exchange Club strongly 

recommends that a former 

President be appointed giving the 

current President-Elect the 

opportunity to serve out his full 

year as President-Elect.   

Article 6, Paragraph B3 
Should it be determined 
that the President's 
absence, inability or refusal 
to perform some or all of 
their duties is not 
temporary, and the 
President-Elect advises the 
Board of Directors that 
they are unable or 
unwilling to assume those 
duties and responsibilities 
at the time, then the Board 
of Directors by a majority 

Dick Young Assumes role of Club President 

Dates To Remember............ 

SEPT 12—USO FORT HOOD COWBOY GALA, LA RIO, BELTON 6:15  

SEPT 7—NO MEETING—LABOR DAY 

AUGUST 29—TEXAS DISTRICT BOARD MEETING IN HILLSBORO 2 PM 

SEPT 1—SHAKEN BABY SYNDROME & CHILD SAFETY AWARENESS  MONTH 

 SEPT 7—LABOR DAY—NO MEETING 

vote shall appoint an 
Interim President from the 
Past Presidents to complete 
the remainder of the 
unexpired term. The 
Immediate Past President 
may be selected.  

Dick Young was elected by majority 
of the members of the Board of 
Directors to serve as our President 
2015-2016.  Larry Holly was elected 
to fill Barbara West’s seat on the 
Board of Directors. 



 

OFFICERS  & 

Cmte. Chairs  

2015-2016 
President.......................Dick Young 

President-Elect…….......Mark Hyde 

Secretary..................Maureen Jouett 

Treasurer………......Maureen Jouett 

VP/Bingo..................Don Sutton 

Scrapbook………...Geraldine Lorio 

Photographer………Carroll Smith 

Web Master………...…Larry Holly 

Imm. Past President..Charlie Guidry 

Americanism................Mark Hyde 

Child Abuse Prevention …Nancy 

LeChuga 

Community Svc ..........Kathy Jones  

Fellowship/Inter-Club/Public 

Relations/Bulletin.......Kathy Jones  

Membership…………... 

Youth……….....Angenet Wilkerson 

Directors: 
Diane Guidry, Larry Holly, Nancy 

Lechuga, Geraldine Lorio,  Ursula 

Rushing, and Carroll Smith 

August Calendar of Events 

3rd  Update from National 
10th Tracey Fogle 
17th Club Planning Meeting 
24th Coach Jack Welch 
31st  Shaken Baby Syndrome 

Who’s In Charge? 
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August 
Birthdays 
 
Dick Young……………Aug 8 

 
August Club  
Anniversaries 
 

Maureen Adams………….8-4-11 
Nancy Lechuga…………..8-14-09 
Maureen Jouett……...…...8-19-94 

To help build a better     
America, and in doing so, 
bring out the best in yourself. 
Exchange helps members  
develop leadership,            
networking, and                      
organizational skills that       
contribute to success in        
business, family and personal    
endeavors. More importantly,    
Exchange provides members 
with the opportunity to share 
their time and talents to help 
others, whether by reaching 
out to an abused child who 
needs love and affection or 
organizing a community crime  
prevention  program or           
wielding rakes in a clean-up 
project. Through these and 
many other positive,             
public-spirited projects,        
Exchangites are making a  
real difference in cities and 
towns across America. 

Biblical 
Exchange 
Every man’s work 

shall be made manifest.   

1 Corinthians iii.13 

Why join 

Exchange? 

What You Can Do 
for Exchange? 
Regularly Attend the  
Meetings 
The opportunity to attend club 
meetings is a privilege of              
membership.  Your regular         
attendance is also essential to the 
success and efficient           opera-
tion of our Exchange Club. You will 
have a chance to hear outstanding 
speakers from the community and 
businesses,  exchange ideas and                      
information.  Also, you will enjoy 
spending time with your friends in 
Exchange. 

Encourage others to  
Attend. 
Encourage your fellow members 
who miss a meeting now and then 
to attend regularly. 

Recruit New Members: 
As you learn about and enjoy 
the world of Exchange, you’ll 
want to share the experience. 
Simply invite prospective        indi-
viduals to attend a meeting. 
 


